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Read that Tatked-of Book,

THE YANKEE IN QUEBEC

Lord Dufferin, writing from England, 
says:—“ I have read ‘The Yankee in 
Quebec’ with great interest, and am 
especially pleased with the charming 
manner in which the author speaks of a 
land and a people I so dearly love— 
Canada and the Canadians. Tne book 
should be sent broadcast. It cannot but 
do much good, in showing what Canada 
is—a beautiful land. The humor of the 
book is clear and wholesome.”

Geo. Murray, of the Montreal “Star, ' 
in a half-column review, in which he 
says the author has distanced all guide 
books and become almost a rival to the 
great Sir James M. LeMoine, goes on to 
say that, “ The people of Quebec should 
erect a statue to the author for the 
good he has done for their venerable 
city,” and, further, that, “It sells for 
50 cts. and is worth ten times the 
money to any man who can appreciate 
genuine humor at its full value.

Senator Proctor, in a letter to the 
author, says: “ I read every word with 
interest. It is better than any guide 
book.”


